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Sego Lily and Regular Education Busing 
 

After review by the Transportation Department and Alpine School District Administration at the 

completion of the 900 North project, it has been determined there will no longer be regular 

education busing for Sego Lily Elementary. 

 

The state transportation funding guidelines require that elementary students live at least 1.5 miles 

from the school in order to be eligible for transportation. 

 

As the entire Sego Lily bus route is within 1.5 miles of the school per the state and district 

measurement guidelines (as listed below), the Board of Education previously used local funds to 

transport students in your area due to lack of a safe walking route. 

 

Per the state funding guidelines, we determine the distance from home to school as follows: 

From the center of the public route (road, thoroughfare, walkway, or highway) open to public 

use, opposite the regular entrance of the one where the pupil is living, over the nearest public 

route (thoroughfare, road, walkway, or highway) open regularly for use by the public, to the 

center of the public route (thoroughfare, road, walkway, or highway) open to public use, 

opposite the nearest public entrance to the school grounds which the student is attending (Utah 

Rule 277-600-4-F; District Policy Rule 3120).  

 

For clarification 1) it may not start at your front door or driveway 2) the nearest public entrance 

to school grounds may not be the front door or loading zone of the school and 3) we are required 

to measure according to the closest public access route regardless of walkability.  

 

If your child will be walking or biking to school, we encourage you to work with your school 

and school community council to determine a safe walking/biking route. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Transportation Office at (801) 610-8850. 

 

 

 

 


